
 
 

CITIZEN’S POLICE OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE (CPOC) 
Tuesday, October 17, 2017 

7:30 p.m. 
Room 102, Village Hall 

 
Minutes 

 
Present: CPOC: Chair Kevin Ochalla, Tanya Ford, Josh Luttig, Bob Pickrell 
 Absent: James Downing, John Nowicki 
 Police Department: Police Chief Ambrose, Deputy Chief Reynolds 

Village Staff: Director of Human Resources, Assistant Village Manager Julia Scott-
Valdez, HR Generalist Sue Kornatowski  

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:33 p.m. 
 
Roll Call was taken. 
 
There was a motion to approve the September 19, 2017 minutes. The motion to approve minutes 
was proposed by Committee Member Pickrell, seconded by Committee Member Luttig. Ayes: All, 
Nays: None.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
There was a brief discussion on the revised ordinance.  There were no questions. There was a motion 
to offer suggested changes to the Village Board by Committee Member Ford seconded by Committee 
Member Pickrell.  Ayes: All, Nays: None. The motion was approved unanimously. 
 
Chief Ambrose gave an update on personnel.  There are four in the Police Academy currently who are 
doing well.  The Commander and Sergeant promotional process should be completed in November.   
Officer Kevin Collins was interviewed by Channel Five regarding the bracelets that he developed.  It 
made the national news.  Officer Collins was receiving an award tonight by the Mental Health Board. 
 
There was a motion by Committee Member Luttig seconded by Committee Member Ford to go into 
Executive Session. Ayes: All, Nays: None.  The meeting adjourned to Executive Session at 7:40 p.m. 
 
There was a motion to adjourn by Committee Member Ford, seconded by Committee Member 
Pickrell to adjourn. 
 
The CPOC meeting was adjourned at 8:06 p.m. 
 
  
 


